Approval of
Board Minutes

Financial
Report

Personnel
Report

Bid Opening

Board Policies

Next Meeting

Adjournment

Minutes
Andalusia City Board of Education
February 16, 2021
6:00 p.m.

Present: Amy Dugger, President; Sammy Glover, Vice President; David McCalman, David
Bryant, Parrish King and Ted Watson, Superintendent,

President Amy Dugger called the meeting to order. The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Ted
Watson,

Superintendent Ted Watson recommended approval of the Board Minutes for September 14,
2020. Upon a motion by David McCalman, seconded by Sammy Glover, these were approved.
Superintendent Ted Watson also recommended approval of the Board Minutes for January
19,2020. Upon a motion by Sammy Glover, seconded by Parrish King, these were

approved.

Katie Odom, Chief School Financial Officer, presented the Financial Report for the month of
January.

Superintendent Ted Watson recommended the approval of the following Personnel Report:

Resignation
Tiffany Bryan, Pre K Paraprofessional at Central Office, effective February 17, 2021, Upon a
motion by David McCalman and seconded by Sammy Glover, this was approved.

Transfer

Teresa Wade, Pre K Paraprofessional at AES to Pre K Paraprofessional at Central Office
effective February 17, 2021. Upon a motion by David McCalman, seconded by Parrish King,
this was approved.

New Hires
Samantha Wolfe, Floating Cafeteria Worker with ACS, effective March 1, 2021. Upon a
motion by Sammy Glover and seconded by David McCalman, this was approved,

Ashley Bozeman, Special Education Paraprofessional at AES pending certification of work keys.
She will remain a substitute until certified. Upon a motion by Sammy Glover and seconded by
David McCalman, this was approved,

Mallory Kelley, Special Education Paraprofessional at AES reiroactive to February 1, 2021,
Upon a motion by Sammy Glover and seconded by David McCalman, this was approved,

Supplement
Josh Johnson, Band Supplement - Upon a motion by David Bryant and seconded by Sammy
Glover, this was approved.

Mr, Watson notified the Board that bid openings for the AHS Cafeteria would be held at 2:00
pm on February 18, 2021,

Superintendent Watson recommended approval of the Board Policies as reviewed by Bill
Alverson, Attorney. Upon a motion by David Bryant, seconded by Sammy Glover, this was
approved,

The next regularly scheduled board meeting will be held March 15, 2021 at 6:00 p.m., at the
Andalusia High School Library.

As there was no furthe

Amy(l_)’v.yger, &@) Ted Walken, Superintendent

'Ih?ss to cottduct, the meeting was adjourned.




